MINUTES
CITY OF EUREKA
WORK SESSION
TUESDAY AUGUST 16, 2022

There was a work session of the Eureka City Council on Tuesday, August 16, 2022.
Mayor Tammy Cantrell called the meeting to order at 5:26 p.m. Present were:
Mayor Tammy Cantrell; Councilmembers Evelyn Broxson, Debbie Childress, Bront
Luna, Adrian Richardson, Mike Wisdom; and Secretary Susan Wisdom.

The Council worked on the Preliminary Draft/Editorial and Legal Review
Codification provided by Franklin Legal Publishing. Susan Wisdom is to look upin
the minutes about Ordinance 7 regarding mobile homes and make a fee schedule.
Susan Wisdom will make the revisions to submit to Franklin Legal Publishing. Some
research needs to be done on the following: Weeds and grass control (Bront Luna);
Chapter 10 (Debbie Childress); Chapter 11 (Adrian Richardson and Mike Wisdom);
and Chapter 8 (Evelyn Broxson).

There were no public comments.

There will be another work session on Tuesday, August 23, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. to
discuss codes.

It was mentioned that the City is now approved as a participant of the Texas
Federal Surplus Property Program. All City of Eureka Councilmembers may visit the
warehouses and will be included in email broadcasts but will not be able to sign for
the release of property. Only Mayor Tammy Cantrell, Councilmember Mike
Wisdom, and Secretary Susan Wisdom will be allowed to sign for the release of
property.

Mike Wisdom moved that the meeting adjourn. Bront Luna seconded the motion.
Motion approved 5-0. Mayor Tammy Cantrell adjourned the meeting at 6:35 p.m.

Minutes by Susan Wisdom, Secretary



